PADSTOW TOWN COUNCIL

Minutes of the Staffing Committee meeting held on Tuesday 17 September 2013 at 6.00 pm in the Council Chamber, Unit 5b industrial Estate, Padstow

Present: Councillors A Rickard (Chairman), F J Bealing, R Buscombe,            Mrs A Symons and Mrs T Walter

In Attendance: Mrs K Pemberton (Town Clerk)

S2013/25
Apologies: None.

S2013/26
Announcements: None.

S2013/27
Declarations of Interest: None.

S2013/28
Public Participation: None.

S2013/29
Minutes: Tuesday 23 July 2013: RESOLVED that the minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 23 July 2013 were a true record of the meeting and they were signed by the chair.

S2013/30
Date of Next Meeting: The date of the next meeting of Tuesday 17 December 2013 commencing at 6.00 pm was noted.  The Chairman added that it was likely the Committee would have an additional meeting next month.
S2013/31
It was RESOLVED to exclude the press and public due to the confidential nature of the business about the transacted.

S2013/32
Revised Job Descriptions and Job Evaluation:  Confidential Minute Refers 
S2013/33
Staff Update and Winter Working Arrangements: 
Confidential Minute Refers 
S2013/34
Overtime, Sick Leave and Training: The update was noted.

S2013/35
Zero Tolerance Policy: Following a couple of recent events which had been brought to the attention of Councillors it was considered that the Council should develop a policy in this regard.  Councillor Buscombe had provided some information from Cornwall Council in this regards which was helpful.

The Town Clerk, with assistance from Ellis Whittham, had drafted a policy.  It was considered that Committee Members give this further thought and discussion at a future meeting.  It was also considered that staff should have identity badges outlining that they worked for the Town Council and their role.


RESOLVED that i) each Committee Member give the draft policy consideration for discussion at a future meeting; and ii) investigations be made for employees to have identification badges and reported to a future meeting.
S2013/36
Staff Development: A member outlined that 2 members of staff had written good reports for the recent LTOS meeting and that every effort should be made to develop Council staff.  The Town Clerk advised that she had attributed these reports at the meeting and in her cover report to the relevant team members and the thanks from the Committee had been expressed to them.  She had also asked if they’d like to present their reports to Committee but for reasons outlined at the meeting this was not possible.  Staff were encouraged to attend training and be proactive in suggesting areas for improvements.  Their staff reviews were also helpful in taking stock on where they are and areas for future development.
Meeting closed at 7.25 pm.
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